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Craig, Sondra

From: JP Kay <quaykay123@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 10:37 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 

---- 

 

Message blocked  

Your message to zzcouncil@cityoflacrosse.og has been blocked. See technical details below for more 
information.  

 

 

 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: JP Kay <quaykay123@gmail.com> 
To: zzcouncil@cityoflacrosse.org 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Wed, 10 Apr 2024 16:28:15 -0500 
Subject: What you probably won't here 
Hi,  
 
I'm sure you have heard from people who will say that we don't need sidewalks, there has never been a pedestrian accident in 
all the time I've lived here.  Or something along those lines. 
 
The flip side of that is how walking on the street is stressful.  A car coming up behind me, my neck hairs stand up a bit, I crane my 
neck a little to see if I'm safe. Most of the time I jump on the grass. 
 
Walking along a sidewalk is just less stressful.  Compound that uncomfortable feeling when walking with your young kids. 
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thanks 
 
Joe 


